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18th June 2021

Dear Parent/Carer

Re:  Summer School 16th – 20th August 2021

I am writing to invite your child to St Anne’s Academy’s Summer School.  The Academy runs a Summer School every year to enable new students to make friends and become comfortable at the Academy before they officially start in September. 

The sessions will be fun, engaging and informative.  Students will take part in a variety of activities including team building, arts and craft, street dance and sport.  There are also plenty of prizes to be won. 

The Summer School is free of charge.  Refreshments including breakfast and lunch will be provided every day.   Summer School will start each morning at 8.30am and will end at 2.40pm.  Students should wear activity clothes, t-shirt, shorts leggings and trainers.  The last day will consist of a celebration time and award presentation.

If you would like your child to benefit from this scheme, please return the attached Parental Consent form before Wednesday 7th July to the Academy.  Please note, if your child’s consent form has not been returned, he/she will not be entitled to join in the Summer School activities.

Thank you for your support.

Yours sincerely

Mrs D Becconsall
Safeguarding and Welfare Officer
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St Anne's

Church of England Academy

St Anne’s Church of England Academy
Hollin Lane, Middleton
Greater Manchester M24 6 XN

Tel: 0161 643 2643

Email: admin@stannesacademy.org.uk
Web: www.stannesacademy.org.uk
Headteacher: Mr Chris Heyes
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St Anne’s Church of England Academy is part of the Cranmer Education Trust which is a charitable company limited
by guarantee registered in England and Wales (Registered No: 07687709,VAT No |18109926). Registered Office:
The Blue Coat School, Egerton Street, Oldham, OL1 35Q
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